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Hot Lunch Fall Session 2022 
 

Dear Currie Families, 
 
We’re very excited to announce that Hot lunch is back!  Please place your hot 
lunch orders for the 2022 Fall session (October to December) online through 
MunchaLunch.com starting today! 

 
Hot Lunch Dates:  

 
Friday, October 7 – Pizza (Fresh Slice) 

Friday, October 28 – Pizza (Fresh Slice) 

Friday, November 18 – Sushi (Fukuroku Express) 

Friday, Dec 2 – Subway  

Friday, Dec 16 – Pizza (Fresh Slice) 

 

HOW TO LOGIN / REGISTER: 
 
1. New parents need to register here: 

munchalunch.com/schools/GeneralCurrie 

2. Click the “Register Here” button (as shown) and the Munchalunch 

system will guide you through. 

3. After adding your children, click the “Order Lunch!” button to order. 

4. Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

5. Returning parents can use the same link or munchalunch.com/login. 

Please remember to update your division/teacher for each child before 

ordering. 

 
ORDERING DETAILS: 
 
• Covid Protocols: All covid protocols put in place by SD38 will be followed by 

all volunteers distributing as well as vendors providing hot lunch to the best of 

our ability. Just like last year, volunteers will be delivering the food directly to 

each classroom. There will only be one delivery time this year. 

• Absent Child: Unfortunately, if you child is absent on the day of hot lunch we 

are unable to provide a refund. Please email 

generalcurriehotlunch@gmail.com no later than 8:45 am the morning of the 

Hot Lunch date, and we will do our best to accommodate any pickup requests 

that are made. Thank you for your understanding. 

• Order Deadline: Orders need to be submitted by 8PM the Sunday before 

the lunch date. We will not be able to accept late orders and will not have extra 

food on hand for cash sales. All orders must be done using the Munch-a-

Lunch system. 

• Subway Sandwiches: This year we are allowing parents to customize their 

child’s Subway sandwiches. Please note, you will first choose the type of bread 
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and meat, but the selection of toppings does not happen until the step before 

checking out. 

• Volunteers: We are always in need of parent volunteers. If you are interested 

in helping out with any hot lunch please contact 

generalcurriehotlunch@gmail.com. Volunteering duties include setting up 

and wiping down tables, accepting the delivery, sorting the lunches into 

divisions, delivering the lunches to each classroom, wiping down and putting 

away the tables. Depending on the hot lunch, we need about 4-6 volunteers, 

between 11:20am to 12:20pm, to get the lunches to the kids on time! 

• Questions? If you need any other assistance or have any questions, please 

contact Emily at generalcurriehotlunch@gmail.com. Technical difficulties 

with the website should be directed to support@munchalunch.com. 

 
~~~    Thank you for your support!   ~~~ 
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